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The Chairman's Summing Up at the Conclusion of the 
1983 Article IV Consultation with Afghanistan 
Executive Board Meeting 831112 - July 27, 1983 

Executive Directors, taking note of the statement made by 
Mr. Salehkhou, broadly agreed with the thrust of the staff appraisal in 
the report for the 1983 Article IV consultation with Afghanistan. 

Given the uncertainties regarding the situation in Afghanistan and, 
consistent with the existing guidelines, a flexible approach should be 
taken toward the timing of the next Article IV consultation with 
Afghanistan. 


